
Worried about grocery bills? 

The SVP is here to help 
 

The SVP parish conference can help you with 

grocery bills. Thanks to a grant from the 

National Lottery Community Fund we can 

offer some financial help if you are having 

difficulty with grocery bills.  

For a confidential discussion, please contact: 

• SVP Conference President Mike Weaver 

(call or text on 07714 287867) or  

• Vice President Jane Clarke or  

• Secretary Roy Williams or  

• Father Stefan.  

 


